
 
 

 

 

March 23, 2020 

 

A MESSAGE TO OUR LOYAL CUSTOMERS  

 

The coronavirus is causing increasing concern in our communities. During these uncertain times, we 

want to reassure customers and communities that we are actively responding to the coronavirus 

outbreak and continue to monitor the ongoing situation, using guidance from government and local 

health authorities.  

 

At stations we operate, we are increasing the cleaning of all frequently touched surfaces, like 

countertops, door handles, dispensers, buttons on equipment, and food equipment to approximately 

every 60 minutes and continuing to conduct daily wellness checks with our employees. We have 

installed safety shields and 6-foot markers on the floors near our register to reinforce social distancing. 

Our Texaco marketers and retailers are also following enhanced cleaning measures and safety 

guidelines issued by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention. 

 

We encourage you to use the Chevron or Texaco mobile app to help limit your contact while fueling. 

The apps allow you to pay for fuel from the inside of your vehicle using a linked payment method such 

as the Techron Advantage® Card, Pay Pal, or Venmo.  You can also link your Safeway or Albertsons 

Company Store registered phone number to use your Gas Rewards by only clicking “Yes” or “No” to 

redeem your rewards at the pump.  

 

Island Energy Services and Texaco are committed to providing fuels and other products to its 

customers. The safety and health of our customers, workforce, and the communities in which we do 

business are primary concerns.  

 

Please stay safe.  

 

 


